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 August 22, 2013  
 
 

NOTICE:  The Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will consider a petition 
for forbearance from rate regulation during its September 26 open public meeting that begins at 
9:30 a.m., at 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW, in Olympia.  RCW 81.68.015 provides auto 
transportation companies’ the opportunity to petition the Commission requesting forbearance 
from rate regulation.  The Commission is accepting written comments regarding this proposal.  
Written comments must be submitted to the Commission no later than September 20 by 5 
p.m. or comments may be presented during the scheduled open public meeting.  Please 
identify the comments by Docket TC-131520.  You may send your comments to the Commission 
at P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504 or by email to records@utc.wa.gov. 
 
 
People for People, in Docket TC-131520, proposes to provide auto transportation service using 
a grant issued by the Department of Transportation.  The Company requests forbearance from 
rate regulation pursuant to RCW 81.68.015.   
 
People for People proposes to provide auto transportation service between Grant County with 
stops at the Moses Lake Clinic, Columbia Basin Hospital in Ephrata, Quincy Valley Hospital, 
and Wenatchee Valley Medical Center in Chelan County. The purpose of this transportation is to 
connect special needs population with vital healthcare services not available in rural areas.  
 
People for People asserts that the proposed service meets the criteria of funding by a grant issued 
by the Department of Transportation and should be allowed forbearance from rate regulation 
(RCW 81.68.051). 
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